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Les histoires nous réunissent!   
Stories Connect Us! 
 
RWBB ‘s theme for I Love to Read/J’aime lire is Les histoires nous réunissent - Stories Connect Us.  During 
the month of February, students are invited to complete Reading Challenges at home which includes a 
variety of fun reading activities.  Students who complete all the challenges will have their name entered in a 
draw for a gift card on Feb. 28.  We will have guest readers, whole school assemblies and in-class reading 
challenges throughout the month. We love reading at RWBB and look forward to a month of fun activities to 
celebrate J’aime lire!  
 

Festival du Voyageur Week: 
From February 18-21 RWBB will be celebrating Festival du Voyageur.  We will be 
dressing up as Voyageurs, make ice sculptures, and everyone will be able to enjoy 
a taste of bannock. 
 

Progress Conversations:   
February 18 – 20 will be RWBB Progress Conversations.  We are excited to offer in-person meetings with the 
option of a virtual or phone meeting if you are unable to attend.   Appointments will be by request only, either by a 
teacher or a parent.  Times will be scheduled for you by your child’s teacher and he/she will be in contact with 
you. 

 
Valentine’s Day:      
RWBB will wear  red and white to celebrate Valentine’s Day.  A note will be going home with your 
child from their teacher with direction/instructions about in-class events such as cards and treats for 
the classroom. 
 

PAC NEWS:  
Valentine’s Day Dance: PAC will be hosting a Valentine’s Day Family Dance on Friday, February 7th from 6:00 
– 9:00 pm at the Stonewall Royal Canadian Legion, 459 Main St. Stonewall.  Parental accompaniment is 
mandatory to attend. Snacks, drinks, pizza will be available for cash purchase. 
Hot Lunch:  Friday, March 14th will be the next PAC hot lunch, watch for a note in your child’s agenda. 
 

Weather-Related School Guidelines: 
In determining whether or not our students will be outside for a full or shortened activity break, 
RWBB uses our own local weather station to determine the temperature and windchill at our 
specific location. These reading are typically different than the broader, regional data posted by 
Environment Canada. We apply the data from our weather station to the Divisional Guidelines for 
shortened or indoor recess. You can find the explanation on our website:  
www.erwbb.interlakesd.ca.  

http://www.erwbb.interlakesd.ca/

